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Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako Annual Report Release 

Burns Lake, B.C. – The Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako is pleased to announce the 
release of the 2022 Annual Report. This report highlights the projects and 
accomplishments for the previous year, and also includes the 2022 Audited Financial 
Statements. 

The report covers several major projects, including construction on the Smithers-Laidlaw 
Commuter Trail, the expansion of the Knockholt Landfill, and the completion of the Cluculz 
Lake Fire Hall. The report also includes details on 911 call volumes across the region and 
the Hazard and Risk Vulnerability Assessment that was completed in 2022. 

“We are very happy with what we accomplished in 2022. The document will give the public 
a detailed look at the scope of services the RDBN provides to our residents, while also 
showcasing the natural beauty of our area to those outside the region.”  
– Mark Parker, RDBN Board Chair 

The report can be found at www.rdbn.bc.ca. Copies are also available at the Regional 
District Office. 
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